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MEMORANDUM NO. /2 ], Series of 2016
TO: ALL SCHOOL H S, TEACHERS, EMPLOYEES AND STUDENTS

FROM: FROSERFINA J. BRAVO
OIC-SCHOOLS DIVISION SUPERINTENDENT

SUBJECT: NEW CITY ANTI-ILLEGAL DRUGS HOTLINE

DATE: August 8, 2016

In a recent communication, the City Government of Dagupan announced its
program of intensifying the Anti-Illegal Drugs Campaign which “aims to counter the
dangers and ill effects of drug abuse.”

Pursuant to the said communication, notice is hereby given to all school heads,
teachers, employees and students of the Division that a new anti-illegal drugs hotline
has been installed by the City Government and that everyone is encouraged to report
those suspected of using illegal drugs. Reports can be sent to the new hotline number
0947-377-7T777.

For immediate dissemination.




